
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
April 11, 2014 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
 
via RESS and courier 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re:  EB-2012-0410 – Rate Design for Electricity Distributors – Hydro Ottawa’s Intent to 

Participate 
 
 

On April 3, 2014, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued a Draft Report of the Board on Rate 
Design for Electricity Distributors.  In its covering letter the Board requested interested stakeholders to 
register in writing as a participant in the consultation review. 
 
Hydro Ottawa would appreciate the opportunity to participate at the stakeholder meetings the Board 
intends to hold regarding the policy direction and the options for implementing the rate design policy.  
Hydro Ottawa also intends to provide written comments for consideration by the Board individually 
and/or as a member of the Coalition of Large Distributors. 
 
 
Please direct any further information to the undersigned.   

 
Yours truly, 
  
Original signed by 
 
Jane Scott 
Manager Rates and Revenue 
Hydro Ottawa 
 
janescott@hydroottawa.com 
 
 

mailto:janescott@hydroottawa.com

